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December 7, 2018
Dear Parents and Guardians,
This year, Silver Team Advisories (84, 85 and 86) are planning an overnight camp trip at the end of the school year. This is a great way to celebrate the year’s learning, and mark the exciting transition into high school. We will be attending Camp Thunderbird in Sooke. Students will have the opportunity to go swimming, hiking, stand-up paddleboarding, canoeing, kayaking, archery, orienteering, rock climbing, and more.
The trip will run from Monday, June 17 to Wednesday, June 19, 2018.  We would like to know how many students are interested in going on this trip so we can confirm our numbers with the camp. There will be alternate activities at the school for those students not going on the trip.
With group fundraising, the cost of camp is expected to be approximately $195 per student. This includes two nights’ accommodation, a variety of outdoor activities, meals and snacks. Payments can be made in three installments of $65 (due December 19, February 11, and April 15). Payments can be made by cash or cheque (payable to Lansdowne Middle School). Students wishing to bring their own costs down will have the opportunity to do individual fundraising by selling Purdy’s chocolate bars. Please contact Ms. Stocks for more information about this opportunity.
We believe that camp is a special reward for all the hard work the students have put in throughout the year. With that being said, we reserve the right to not allow a student to attend camp on account of behavior concerns and/or lack of academic effort throughout the year.
Finally, we will be looking for several parent volunteers to help supervise on the trip, and/or drive to and from the camp in Sooke. Chaperones are asked to be comfortable supervising on long walks (~10k/day) and water-based activities.
Please discuss this trip with your child, fill out the form on the following page, and return it by Wednesday, December 12, 2018. 
Sincerely,

Ms. M. Mitchell, Ms. A. Scott and Ms. M. Stocks. 
**No student will be denied this opportunity due to financial hardship. We want all interested students to be able to attend. Please contact Lansdowne’s principal, Mr. Powell, or your child’s advisory teacher, if you need assistance.
Please return to your teacher by December 12, 2018
Student Name: _________________________________
Parent Name: __________________________________
My child is interested in and committed to going to camp.




Y  N
I am interested in driving students to and from the trip (I can drive ____students).

Y  N
I am interested in chaperoning on the trip.






Y  N
I have included the first installment of $65 (first payment is due Wednesday, Dec. 19)
Y  N
Payments can be made by cash or cheque (payable to Lansdowne Middle School).
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